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Plant Export Industry Advice Notice 

 

Business Systems Program – PEMS mandate will be implemented from 1 February 2021 

 

This Industry Advice Notice is issued to remind industry and Authorised Officers (AOs) that the use of the 

Plant Exports Management System (PEMS) will be mandatory from 1 February 2021.  

More information can be found on  Department of Agriculture, Water and Environment website: 

Business Systems Program – PEMS mandate will be implemented from 1 February 2021. 
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https://www.agriculture.gov.au/export/controlled-goods/plants-plant-products/ian/2020/2020-78

